
Region XII Advisory No. 83, s. 2022 
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued not for 
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.  

(Visit www.depedroxii.org)  

November 18, 2022 

 
PARTICIPATION OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS TO KABATAAN ROADTRIP  

 
This has reference to the letter of UP Samahan Tungo sa Progresibong 

Administrasyon (UP STPA) as it organizes the Kabataan Roadtrip on November 25-
26, 2022 from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. via Zoom Communications.  

 
This is a forum and competition series that aims to introduce high school 

students to the field of Public Administration as a discipline and as a tool in keeping 
the government effective, efficient and accountable.   

 

This is to advise all SDOs that high school students are welcome to participate 

in the forum and in three contests such as essay writing, an insightful Tiktok Video 

and a Digital Poster Making only on the date that no classes would be disrupted.  

 
For queries on the details of forum and dynamics of contests, contact Ma.Erica 

Therese G. Santos  at 09614790581 or email at upstpa1988@gmail.com.  
 

For information and guidance of all concerned. 
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